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WIT.Committee

From: County Clerk
Sent: Friday, September 18, 2020 9:05 AM
To: WIT.Committee
Subject: FW: about the WUDP, public voice and council vote

 
 
From: Maile <lovexpanse@gmail.com>  
Sent: Thursday, September 17, 2020 1:46 PM 
To: County Clerk <County.Clerk@mauicounty.us> 
Subject: about the WUDP, public voice and council vote 
 

Aloha, and Mahalo for your attention. 
 
I am contacting others I know in Haiku and Paia who are going to 
be affected by water use and development plans, to make sure more 
people are aware of what is happening. It is unacceptable to have a 
"public hearing" postponed from September 11th to the same day of 
the proposed vote on September 25th.  Citizens and farmers need 
an online "Town Hall" on the WUDP before the first council vote. 
There are serious questions and concerns to be addressed.  
 
Please take pono & appropriate action(s). 
 
with aloha, Maile 'Alohi  


